
The Washington State Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction, Title I Migrant Education Program, in 
partnership with schools, communities and families, supports the unique educational and health needs of 
migrant students by enhancing their opportunities for personal success and advocating for quality services 
that promote responsible and productive individuals.

The Migrant Out-of-School Youth (OSY) / Health Coordinator initiative was designed with the intent to help 
migratory students and migrant Out-of-School Youth (OSY):

The NCESD is dedicated to supporting schools and communities in providing quality services for migrant 
students and their families. Our Migrant Consultants are available to provide in-district support in program 
planning and review, which includes in-depth data analysis based on student achievement.  In addition, the 
Migrant Department provides a yearlong calendar of professional development opportunities that support 
staff in staying current on Migrant State requirements as well as academic strategies and techniques that 
supports the emotional academic growth of Migrant students.

For more information, please contact: 
Ric Escobedo, MSW, Out-of-School Youth Health Coordinator 
509.888.7040 | rice@ncesd.org
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1.	Overcome health-related problems that inhibit 
their ability to succeed in school or in other 
educational programs.

2.	Identify regional resources and services designed 
to support the health and educational needs of 
OSY and Migrant school aged students.

3.	Address the specific health needs that affect a 
child’s ability to participate effectively in those 
learning activities.

4.	Gain access to academic services that support the 
completion of a high school diploma (or equivalent) 
and/or post-secondary educational services.
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The mission of the North Central Educational Service District is to provide leadership and quality service in advocating for 
innovative educational programs for the children and communities we serve. To learn more, visit www.ncesd.org

We have an opening for Board Position Number 2, 
due to the resignation of ESD Board member Cathy 
Meuret, who resigned in order to take a position 
at the ESD. This position represents the Cascade, 
Cashmere, Entiat, Lake Chelan, Manson and 
Stehekin School Districts.

The board is composed of seven regionally elected 
members. A person is eligible to be a candidate 
for membership on an educational service district 
board of directors if he or she is a citizen of the 
United States, a registered voter, resides within 
the boundary of the board member district for 
which they are applying and is not a school district 
employee, member of a board of directors of a 
school district or on the State Board of Education.

Anyone interested in filing for candidacy should 
contact Dr. Michelle Price, North Central ESD 
Superintendent, at (509) 665-2629.

The 2nd-Annual STEM Summit will be held on August 13-16 at 
the Wenatchee Convention Center.

This event will highlight multiple professional learning opportunities 
for teachers and educational staff members in the areas of science, 
technology, engineering and mathematics taught by experts and specialists 
in their fields. The NCESD is currently accepting Presenter Applications.

Each day will begin with a keynote speaker and offer over 50 breakout sessions over the course of 4 days.  
24 STEM Clock Hours will be offered for purchase and lunch will be provided each day.

Registration is limited, so don’t delay! Additional information and registration details can be found at  
ncesd.org/stem-summit/

Harlan has served as an NCESD Board member for 28 
years. He decided to run for election in 1990 after 
working with the ESD to develop an electrical safety 
program for elementary schools.

The most enjoyable part of service for Harlan is the 
Board meetings where he has the chance to learn 
about all the changes occurring in education and 
discuss the opportunities for the ESD to help schools 
operate more efficiently.

Harlan retired from the Okanogan County PUD in 
2004 with 38 years of service as an engineer and 
manager. In his spare time, Harlan volunteers 
with the Okanogan Kiwanis, Okanogan Airport 
Association, and enjoys time with his family.

Board Position 
Now Open!

Registration now open for the STEM Summit!

Meet Harlan 
Warner, Chair of 
the NCESD Board

Join
Us!


